
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 22nd January  

 

Today’s Lectionary readings … 
Isaiah 9:1-4 
Psalm 27:1,4-12 
1 Corinthians 1:10-18 
Matthew 4:12-23 

 
The flowers at the Pulpit are in loving memory of Ivy Hill from her daughter 
Barbara. 

 
TODAY at 3.00 pm  CTIS Service of Prayer for Christian Unity 

All Saints are hosting the CTIS Service this afternoon. Come and pray together 
with CTIS. The theme is “Do good; seek justice” Isaiah 1:17. 

 
Monday 23 January – Said Eucharist at St. Antony’s, 2pm  
This will be followed by T4U - tea, chat & cake. All welcome. 

 
Men's Group delayed Christmas Curry – Tuesday 24 January 
This year's Christmas Curry will be on Tuesday 24 January at 7.00 pm at the 
Taste of Bengal restaurant in the parade of shops by Sanderstead station. The 
cost is likely to be c£30 - £35 per head and as ever, ladies are very welcome. 
Please let Trevor Hewitt, Tony Robinson or Dick Hibberd know if you would like to 
come, by Sunday 22nd January so that we can give the restaurant an idea of 
numbers. 

 
Parish Prayer – Saturday 28 January, 9am – 10am 
Informal time to come together to pray as a church, a time to share and encourage 
one another. There are so many things that we need to pray for – St. Antony’s, 
PCC, our spiritual life, how we reach out to our community... Just one hour of your 
time.  

 
Sunday 29 January – All-age Eucharist 
9.30am Epiphany 4 

Preacher: Revd Jeremy Groombridge 

  



 

 

MEN’S GROUP – Six Nations Rugby – England v Scotland 
Saturday 4th February 

As in previous years, the Men’s Group will be hosting an opportunity to watch the 
England v Scotland game in this year’s Six Nations tournament on Saturday 4th 
February in St Catherine’s Aisle. Drinks and nibbles will be provided. There will be 
no charge for this but there will be an opportunity to make a small donation 
towards costs before leaving. 

If you would like to arrive from 4:15pm that will give a chance for a drink and a 
natter before kick-off. 

As always with Men’s Group events, ladies are most welcome to come along. 

If you would like to join us, or need further information, please let Tony Robinson 
or Dick Hibberd know, for catering purposes. 

 
The PCC have agreed to support the following charities: 
Overseas: Open Doors, International Needs  
National: The Children’s Society, CRISIS,  
Local: Welcare, The Croydon Refugee Day Centre, Purley Foodbank 
If you would like to be an ambassador connecting the charity with our church, 
please let Revd Carol know.   

 
Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’: If you ever have any concerns, speak with one of 

the clergy or with Margaret Quiney 8657 4087 or Katheryn Hewitt 8657 6659, our 
Safeguarding Officers. 

 
 

 
 

“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given…  
and his name shall be called 

Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, 
  Prince of Peace.” 

 

Isaiah 9:6 


